
Summer vacation operation notice 

 
The Japanese boat riding and rowing experience at the 

“Umibe” pier, which is currently held every Wednesday 

and the second and fourth Sunday of each month, will be 

held as follows only during the summer vacation period. 

 

•Operation days: Every Sunday from July 21st (Sun) to 

August 25th (Sun) 

 

• Reception hours: 10am-2:15pm 

 

(Note) Registration closes at 12pm on August 18(Sun)due 

to safety training! 

 

*During this period, we will be holding a "Summer 

Vacation Children's Rowing Experience Class." For 

details, please see the attached flyer or website. 

 

・Please note that operation will be canceled in the 

event of bad weather or a heatstroke index of 31 or 

higher (dangerous). 

 

・Please check the "Wasen Tomo no Kai" website or 

Facebook before visiting. 

 

https://www.wasen-tomo.com/wasen-english/ 
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